
 
 
 
 
 
 
12 January 2011 

 
 

NZ Farming Systems Uruguay Half Year Result  
Announcement – 31 December 2010 

 
 
NZ Farming Systems Uruguay Limited’s half year result for the period ending 31 
December 2010, will be released to the NZX at 1.00 pm, on Thursday 17 February 
2011. 
 
The briefing will be held via audio-conference at 1.30 pm.  Dial-in details will be 
provided when you RSVP. 
 
Please RSVP by Monday 14 February 2011 to: 
 
Kelly Hyde 
NZ Farming Systems Uruguay 
Email: khyde@nzfsu.co.nz 
 
 
 
 


